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To: Maine Vaccines For Children Providers  
 
From: Maine Immunization Program  
 
Subject: Regional Training 
  
Date: May 11, 2016 

 

 
The Maine Immunization Program has scheduled the following Vaccines For Children regional trainings for 2016: 
 
Presque Isle – June 9 at the Hampton Inn on Main St. 
Portland – June 23 at MaineHealth, 110 Free St.  
Augusta – June 29 at Kaplan University, 14 Marketplace Drive  
 
This training is geared toward Vaccines For Children providers and attendance will meet your continuing education 
requirement. There is no fee for this training. To register, please send an email to celeste.poulin@maine.gov with your 
name and PIN#. 
 
Registration begins at 8:30 AM and the training will begin promptly at 9 AM. 
 
The date and location for the Bangor/Brewer training has yet to be finalized but will take place in September. Details to 
follow.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this please contact us at 287-3746. 
 
As always, thank you for your commitment to keeping Maine’s children free of vaccine preventable disease. 
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